
 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents, 

What a brilliant evening we had on Wednesday. I hope the children enjoyed it as 
much as we did! We were very lucky to have a clear sky and see 3 of the planets 
and 2 of the constellations we have been learning about.  

Some homework for you! We would like everyone to make a rocket at home to test 
in the last week of term using our rocket launcher. It has to have an open end to 
slide onto the launcher with a diameter of at least 2cm. It can be as creative or as 
simple as you choose. The children should be able to tell you all of the parts of a 
rocket! Please can they be brought into school by Friday 7th Feb.  

We will decide on our rocket launching day closer to the time. We would like to 
make it a bit of a WOW day so we thought we would ask the children to dress up as 
their favourite planet/star/constellation or anything else you might find in space. 
This could be as simple as blue trousers and a green top for Earth, a sparkly dress 
for Venus, All red for Mars. Or you could be a bit more creative, completely up to 
you.  

There was no celebration assembly this week so we will do a roll over next week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Coming up next week 
 

 
Ways to support at home 

Chinese New Year 
 
Odd and even numbers 
 
Number of the week: 7 
 
Thursday: Celebration assembly 
 
PE on Monday and Friday – Please wear PE kit to 
school.  
 
Forest Friday 
 

Read whole reading book 5 times per week.  
 
Practise reading common exception words and 
phonemes identified in home learning book.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs Newcombe 

Alice.newcombe@sgmail.org.uk 
 

Important Dates: 
W/C 10th Feb – Rocket launch and dress up day 
 
14.2.25 – Last day of term 
 

 


